
Sheboygan County Sheriff's Office 
TUESDAY, MARCH 24, 2020  

The Sheboygan County Sheriff's Office has received numerous 
calls regarding the upcoming "Safer at Home" announcement 
by Governor Evers. I want to assure the citizens of Sheboygan 
County that this is not something to panic over. 

Your employer will be responsible for letting you know if their 
business is designated as essential. Our deputies will not be 
stopping people to determine if they should or shouldn't be 
away from their homes. You will still be allowed to visit the 
grocery and retail stores. 

We will continue to work with our citizens to ensure everyone's 
safety. We have had wonderful cooperation from our local 
businesses and residents during these uncertain times. 

Please make sure to practice the recommendations set forth 
about social distancing, washing your hands often and limiting 
your time away from home. Together we will adapt and 
overcome. 

Remember that your local restaurants need you now more than 
ever. Be sure to take advantage of some great curbside pick-up 
or delivery.  

Stay safe and be good to each other 

Cory Roeseler 
Sheriff 

 

https://www.facebook.com/SBSOSheriff/?__tn__=kCH-R&eid=ARDF2Nqf2H2yNVTceeXmguqdzxahyv_Qvwe9RCHAm1Z0P7cWJKHbCpqipruZiMBezJqvmLIqCZpQKz77&hc_ref=ARS7_8ZBIM7YUIqvwS4b3SnIl5Jx-kALKc5tWiyn0Bm5od6He_4-EpTSwoMc2Axfxus&fref=nf&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCxtuIXUhYQPiHzZ2kaHESp5YBVjGGL4x7niej5-Uuh2eFoQ33n8XZmwIv83CL1hbC8yC6NcwX5guQongYHhJ_9x-HU8MO9dSQR3c9w_-AM74XJbpb9O8mHdj7_fC5-rNloXU5tMME3vBu_pV0FSXVANKpbxjFYVX1Jc5vnUWoaGh2uT2v_0WgObQp53FI6Cu0XHBQtwhz6CeLy3XudMK76VYmxpaBDQ9AzWWCi8N-yt9GwwTd-SXtHP2mHZicJzyXKTI-NURTZvdwWK8p1NrH_2Y-oY5f3sDRLpt_hYdvct-jviSr5AnFz33RmPALx2sQTyiCDWqH9IIfGBm2Ad29evn-NmybXb9rggAg0Q76-J1bDKoYasVt9n7HIAtXXJeq5Ba7RV9zK96QfeqsafkjIuEdb7IlP4YypJccoMYUYrq4m-Y0A1NQP3diWbI60gV8dz7oFy2BtMmLdoqBrs4uKxlVWRfZYDCPQE1CkEyZqqhCa9fRGhFsmvDm1uQZ7AbmyDSB-W3400qP56Zo

